HILLSBOROUGH TOWNSHIP DEPARTMENT OF POLICE

379 SOUTH BRANCH ROAD HILLSBOROUGH, N. J. 08844





April 20, 2021

Dr. Cesar DePaco Summit Nutritional International Inc.

Re: Donation for Police Motorcycles

Dear Dr. DePaco,

On behalf of the Hillsborough Township Police Department, please accept our sincere appreciation for the generous donation of \$ __, ___ for the purchase of two police motorcycles. A motorcycle unit is a new venture for our Department, and we are excited to be able to use this unit to further enhance our community relations initiatives during these unprecedented times.

Thank you again for your continued support of the Hillsborough Township Police Department and the Law Enforcement Community.

Sincerely,

Michael McMahon Chief of Police